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Townsend, Erle

From: Aaron Shaw <pshawhudson@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:02 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

As citizens of the state of Maine (Bangor) We are 100% opposed to this proposed rule change. Such a drastic rule has 

far-reaching economic and socio economic consequences that have not been quantified or studied or researched. The 

potential damages and harm to maine citizens from this rule makes this a radical proposal. This also violates a citizens 

freedom of choice to purchase the type of vehicle they want for their family.  

 

Aaron & Betsey Shaw 

Bangor Me 


